E-mail message dated 6/9/2007 forwarded to TRTAC group.

Tim,

 

Please forward this email to the TRTAC group.

 

Dave and I are taking a sabatical for a few years.  We're moving to Bend, OR where Dave has a position that is one week on and one week off--the best kind of half time.  I have closed my practice and am retired.

 

The Friends of the Tuolumne will continue its efforts for the river in every way.  Our Board of Directors is supportive of our temporary leave of absence and we will continue to travel to Modesto for select meetings throughout the year.  

 

Bobcat Flat, one of our active projects, is seeking funds to place additional gravel in the river to create spawning and rearing habitat immediately downstreem of Rivermile 43.  We need approximately $1 million for engineering, permits, construction, and monitoring.  Any help or support you can provide will be greatly appreciated.

 

Dave and I expect to move back to the area in time for the FERC relicensing in 2015.  And, of course, we will remain active in the current 10 year review with FERC.

 

Necessary info:  

    

    Phone:  209-471-0476

    Phone:  541-306-6887

    Address:  1900 NE 3rd, Ste 106 #314

                      Bend, OR 97701

 

Please feel free to call anytime.

 

I am giving a tour of the Bobcat Flat completed construction on Friday, June 22 at 9:30 am and we will tour Grayson River Ranch after lunch.  You are all welcome to come.

 

Dave and Allison Boucher

